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Community Corrections Partnership Advisory Board 
 
 
DATE:  November 14, 2022 
 
TO:  CCP Advisory Board 
 
FROM: Laura Foster, Management Analyst II, Public Safety and Justice Agency 
 
RE: STAFF REPORT ON AGENDA ITEM #5 
 
5 – AB 109 Plan 2022 Update Status 
 
Recommendation: 
Receive information regarding the current status of the AB 109 Plan 2022 Update. 
 
Background: 
On May 28, 2014, the Board of Supervisors accepted Sacramento County’s Long-Term AB 
109 Plan. California’s Budget Act of 2020 added a new mandate which requires the CCP in 
each county to submit an updated AB 109 Plan to the Board of State and Community 
Corrections (BSCC) each year by December 15. Since its formation in 2021, the CCPAB 
has played an integral role in providing recommendations to the CCP for inclusion in its 
annual AB 109 Plan updates. 
 
In September 2022, the CCPAB unanimously voted to recommend the AB 109 Plan 2022 
Update for consideration by the CCP. The AB 109 Plan 2022 Update was then unanimously 
approved by the CCP in October 2022. On November 8, 2022, the Chief Yarber, the Chair 
of the CCP, presented the AB 109 Plan 2022 Update to the Board of Supervisors. Following 
a vote, the plan was accepted by all Supervisors present (Supervisor Kennedy was not in 
attendance). Staff may now submit the AB 109 Plan 2022 Update to the BSCC before the 
December 15th deadline. 
 
Staff will work to post the AB 109 Plan 2022 Update to the CCP and CCPAB websites. The 
plan is also able to be distributed to various departments or interested community members 
and groups.  
 
Attachments: 
N/A 


